

2006 Board Members

Donald Naquin Reno, Nevada Board President

Dan Hill Henderson, Nevada Board Secretary

Kreg Mebust Sparks, Nevada Board Member

Elaine McNamara Las Vegas, Nevada Public Member

Clair Lewis
Las Vegas, Nevada
CLARB
Representative

Helen Wright Reno, Nevada Executive Director Employee of the Board

The Board welcomes contributions, questions and comments; please direct all correspondence to:

P. O. Box 17039 Reno, NV 89511

Message Telephone 775 688-1316 Telephone 775-530-4602

> Fax 775 688-1317

E-mail LandscapeBoard @nsbla.nv.gov

Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture

June 30, 2006

Lorne Malkiewich State of Nevada Legislative Council Bureau 401 S. Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701

Re: Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture Quarterly Report Quarter Ending 6-30-06

Dear Mr. Malkiewich:

The Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture has eleven cases under investigation:

Case Numbers: 04-26, 04-28, 05-28, 05-29, 05-30, 05-31, 06-33, 06-32, 06-34, 06-35, 06-36.

These matters are confidential pursuant to statute until the Board approves filing an administrative complaint.

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact me at 775 530-4602.

Sincerely,

Helmanight

Helen Wright
Executive Director
Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture